Forest School October 2022

The new reception children had their first Forest School session since joining us. They listened to a story about Stanley’s stick whilst having hot chocolate and biscuits. They
then hunted for sticks to make their own Stickman, which they decorated. They also hunted for bugs and explored the Forest School area.

Year 1 and 2 had great weather for their Forest school sessions. Their activities included bug hunting and woodland wand making using wood from the magic willow tree.
They also had the story about Stanley’s stick (a stick which Stanley imagined into lots of different things). They then had hot chocolate and biscuits.

Class 2 and 3 had a very blustery day for their sessions and the hot chocolate and biscuits were an ideal opportunity to warm up. They had lots of activities including bug
hunting (always a favourite even with the older children), the hammock, decorating a tree cookie for Halloween, natural den building and some challenges such as making

a bird’s nest and a snake trap. Class 3 finished their session with a game of Capture the flag.




